
 

March 3, 2023 

Dear PHA Executive Directors, 

The Violence Against Women Act (VAWA) has recently been reauthorized and amended. Here 
is the  letter  that summarizes key changes to the law that are relevant to PHAs. 

If you have any questions after reviewing the letter, please contact your regional  FHEO Office.  
You may also visit HUD's VAWA webpage.  

Thank you for all that you do for the 3.5 million families that we serve.  

Sincerely, 

 

Dominique 
General Deputy Assistant Secretary  
Office of Public and Indian Housing 
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